
Central Mississippi Light Flyers  
Date:  8-9-14 
Meeting Minutes 
 
John Price called the meeting to order at 11:15a.m.  Other officers present were John 
Mudgett, Dee Gilliland, Dr. Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 20 members. 
 
There was no lunch because no one volunteered.  David Mann will provide lunch next 
month. 
 
John thanked Dr. Bob for the safety presentation he gave. 
 
Guests included Mike Smith and Steve Dowell of the glider club, and Danny Temple and 
William Waltress interested in ultra-lights. 
  
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Randy seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Activities committee member Bill Lehr suggested that we have a Poker Run on September 
20.  Regina recorded who was interested. 
 
Alex Lovertich and Chester have been flying powered parachutes out of Harrell Field. 
 
Dee presented the financial report. Tony moved that the financial report be accepted, Dr. 
Bob seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
John Price added John Mudgett to the hangar committee. 
 
Dr. Bob and John Ragsdale audited the financial records of CMLF for fiscal 2014. Dr. Bob 
reported that the audit was satisfactory. 
 
The by-laws committee, consisting of Randy West, Dr. Bob, and Dee will report on the by-
laws update. 
 
Since the July workday was rained out, it was rescheduled for next Saturday.  Coley and 
Dee will coordinate. 
 
John Mudgett, John Price, and Coley will fix the toilet problem. 
 
John Price mentioned building T hangars.  Richard Vaughn, Dee, Tony, Coley and John 
Mudgett were appointed to recommend standards for future hangar construction to assure 
efficient utilization of CMLF property. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:15. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


